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Sigma welcomes the ACCC’s public consultation of proposed Chemist
Warehouse Group merger undertakings

Sigma Healthcare Limited (Sigma) acknowledges the announcement by the Australian Competition and
Consumer Commission (ACCC) seeking market feedback on the undertaking that Sigma has proposed to
address the matters raised in the ACCC’s Statement of Issues in relation to the proposed merger with Chemist
Warehouse Group (CWG).

Sigma continues to work co-operatively with the ACCC and welcomes their public consultation process.
To facilitate consultation, the proposed date for announcement of the ACCC decision on the merger has been

extended from 24 October 2024 to 7 November 2024. ACCC clearance is a condition precedent to the
proposed merger with CWG that was announced on 11 December 2023.

This announcement is authorised by order of the Company Secretary.
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